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West Linn
October 15, 2019

Public Utility Commission of Oregon, Attn: Filing Center

201 High Street, S.E.

P.O. Box 1088

Safem/ OR 97308-1088

RE: Order No. 19-075 - Customer Comment on Portland General Electric's Green Future Impact Product

Dear Members of the Commission:

The City of West Linn is excited to have signed up for a 15-year commitment to Green Future Impact/

the green tariff product offered by Portland General Electric. We're equally appreciative for the support

that the Oregon Public Utility Commission provided to PGE as they developed the product.

The City has had environmental sustainability as a prominent goal for many years and has desired to add

green energy as a capstone effort. We were excited this year at the prospect of going 100% renewabies

through PGE's Green Future Impact program. Having a direct relationship with a iocal renewable energy

source makes it easy to see where we are making a positive environmental impact. The low rate makes

it possible for the City of West LEnn to reach its sustainability goal of 100% clean renewable energy use

far earlier than previously imagined.

We hope our City being at the forefront of sustainable energy wif! set an example for our community

and surrounding communities to invest in our collective futures through clean energy. This is a cost-

effective way for us to achieve our goals for reliable renewable energy. It is also a way for the City of

West Linn to contribute to accelerating a clean energy supply In our region.

We support Green Future Impact and encourage the Oregon Public Utility Commission to approve of

PGE's engagement with customers and the way that it worked to find an appropriate renewable

resource that met our specific needs.

Sincerely,

Russell B.Axelrod

Mayor

Cc: West Linn City Council
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